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“The past we inherit, the future we build ourselves” 
 

TramTrain does it Greener and Cheaper on lightly used railway lines and in the streets” 
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  These meetings are by invitation only, where MPs, Stakeholders etc., within the Light Rail 
industry and invited members of the Public will have a chance to discuss debate and raise 

questions concerning Light Rail. 
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Supported by

 All-Party Parliamentary Groups and GDPR: 
Important Information 

APPLRG’s arrangements for handling personal data. 

By now you’ve probably seen it everywhere, read about it, talked about it…and now it’s finally here, 
GDPR arrives this month! 
 
We are writing to let you know that we have updated our Privacy Policy. This is part of our ongoing 
commitment to be transparent about how we use your data and keep it safe.  
 
We will never sell your data and will keep your details secure. Your data will only ever be shared with the 
event sponsors if you allow us to do so. 
 
Here at the Applrg we would like to tell you about how we handle your data. 
  
We store your data in a secure stand-alone system. Any data listed on other formats (such as business 
cards) are carefully filed and stored. 
  
All data on the Applrg data base is only used to advertise events listed on Applrg website. If you do not 
want to receive further emails from us, then simply return the email marked unsubscribe and you will 
automatically be removed from our data system. 
  
If you attend an event which is sponsored, the sponsor does Not receive the guest list (which includes 
the attendees name, company name and work email address) following the event. However, we will 
remind you of this after every event you attend and if you DO want your contact details passed to the 
sponsor, just let us know and this will be passed to them. 
  
All our data is collected organically and from those attending The Applrg events, business cards that are 
handed to us at our events and/or if we follow a referral from one of our members and ask permission 
form your office for the relevant email address to send the event information to.  
 
All information we receive is given voluntary. 
  
Following reading this, if you would like to delete your data from our system then please email 
unsubscribe to applrguk@aol.com If you wish to talk to us more about GDPR or about how we use your 
contact information please email us or call to any of the contact detail at the bottom of the page 

 

 

We are now updating our contact list in compliance with guidance 
given and if you wish to opt in and be contacted for further events, 

please send an e-mail to the Secretariat at the address below 
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